COAL CITY VILLAGE BOARD MEETING
PUBLIC HEARING
DECEMBER 8, 2021

At 7 p.m. on Wednesday, December 8, 2021, Mayor Terry Halliday called to order
the Public Hearing of the Coal City Village Board in the boardroom of the Village Hall. Roll
call-Trustees Dave Togliatti, Ross Bradley, Dan Greggain, Dave Spesia, Tim Bradley and
Sarah Beach. Also in attendance was Matt Fritz, village administrator, attorney Mark
Heinle, Chris Harseim, Chief of Police and Ryan Hansen from Chamlin Engineering.

The purpose of this Public Hearing is for consideration of Ordinance 21-43 setting
the property tax levy for the Amended SSA #2 (Special Service Area) in Coal City. Mr. Fritz
stated that the property owners were notified of these proceedings. The property
consists of three separate PIN numbers and the amount to be levied exceeds 105% which
necessitates this Truth in Taxation hearing. The amount of $501,474.17 will be levied,
payable in the 2022 taxes. This is for payment of the alternate revenue bonds for the
ILPCC (Inland Logistics Port Coal City) original SSA #2.

T. Bradley moved to adjourn the Public Hearing, second by Spesia. Roll call-Ayes;
Togliatti, Bradley, Greggain, Spesia, Bradley and Beach. Nays; none. Motion carried and
the Public Hearing was adjourned at 7:04 p.m.
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